City of Green

Interoffice Memorandum
City of Green

Public Service Department

To: City Council

Cc: Mayor NeugebaWne Calta

From: Valerie Wax Carr, Director of Public Service
Date: April 5, 2018

Subject: Sport Courts Maintenance Legislation

Much appreciation goes to the Engineering Department for completing the bidding process for
the Sport Court Maintenance Project so efficiently for the Parks Division. This has allowed us to
stay on schedule so that we are able to meet the demands of our summer sports. The Pickle Ball
enthusiasts are hoping that the work can be scheduled quickly so that they can have a full season
on the newly created pickle ball courts. In addition, we would also like to have to work done
prior to the summer basketball league. Therefore, we are requesting 1* reading passage, to get
on the contractor’s schedule as soon as possible. Thank you in advance for your consideration.



